
3. The implementation of the abovè measures will be 
subject to the fulfillment of the procedures 
determined by Israeli law for the release and 
transfer of detainees and prisoners. 

4. With the assumption of Palestinian authority, the 
Palestinian side commits itself to solving the 
problem of those Palestinians who were in contact 
with the Israeli authorities. Until an agreed 
solution is found, the Palestinian side undertakes 
not to prosecute these Palestinians or to harm them 
in any way. 

5. Palestinians from abroad whose entry into the Gaza 
Strip and the Jericho Area is approved pursuant to 
this Agreement, and to whom the provisions of this 
Article are applicable, will not be prosecuted for 
offenses committed prior to September 13, 1993. 

Article XXI 

Temporary International Presence 

1. The Parties agree to a temporary international or 
foreign presence in the Gaza Strip and the Jericho 
Area (hereinafter  "the TIP"), in accordance with 
the provisions of this Article. 

2. The TIP shall consist of 400 qualified personnel, 
including observers, instructors and other experts, 
from 5 or 6 of the donor countries. 

3. The two Parties shall request the donor countries 
to establish a special fund to provide finance for 
the TIP. 

4. The TIP will function for a period of 6 months. 
The TIP may extend this period, or change the scope 
of its operation, with the agreement of the two 
Parties. 

5. The TIP shall be stationed and operate within the 
following cities and villages: Gaza, Khan Yunis, 
Rafah, Deir El Ballah, Jabaliya, Absan, Beit Hanun 
and Jericho. 

• 

• 
- 16 - 


